
Beginning with the 2022-2023 school year, no firearms, dangerous weapons, 
or hunting allowed within 1000 feet of the Kickapoo Valley Reserve Visitor 
Center buildings and grounds.  
 
The Kickapoo Valley Forest School, a public charter school authorized by the La Farge School District, is 
sited on the Kickapoo Valley Reserve. 
  
This notice is posted in accordance with upcoming Kickapoo Reserve Management Board policy and the charter school   
contract with the La Farge School District. 
 

WI State Statute 948.605 & 948.61 
kickapoovalley.wi.gov   608-625-2960 
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